
 

 

 

Thursday 4th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to let you know about a police-run project called Operation Encompass which 
aims to support children who are affected by domestic abuse. This is a project which has 
been in place for several years. 
 
Following a domestic abuse incident, the police will contact the school and communicate 
relevant information to the designated staff members. This ensures that the school is 
made aware at an early stage, enabling us to effectively support children and young 
people, ensuring their safety and wellbeing.   
 
Each school has members of staff who are trained to liaise with the police and support 
the child if this is deemed necessary. 
 
We are committed to working in partnership to safeguard our children and provide the 
best possible care and support.  
 
In the meantime, if you would like to speak to someone further about the project or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Davies (Designated 
Safeguarding Lead), or Miss Wilson (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead). 
 
You can also find out more about Operation Encompass via the following website: 
http://www.operationencompass.org/ 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds 
Headteacher  
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